
What a Week!
News of April 28

Planes, trains and automobiles during transportation week!

Only a few more 
chances to be a 
special guest! 
You can read a 
book or share a 

talent. Email 
rpcpreschool@rp

cusa.org to be 
added to the 

calendar! 

Can you believe we’re on the four week countdown? We 
can’t either! 

Please mark your calendar for Thursday, May 25 at 6pm 
for our end of the year show and graduation. A reception 
to follow.
On Friday, May 26 we will have an end of year party from 
8:30 - 11:00 and then it’s a wrap! 

Special Activities

Monday - Harper’s Mommy Reads at Snack 
Time
Wednesday - Johnny’s Show-n-tell
Thursday - Mr. Doug Reads at Snack Time
Friday - Little Siblings’ Day!

Endorsements Wanted
Please share your thoughts about 
RPC preschool at 
rpcpreschool@rpcusa.org for use 
in our social media and 
publications. 
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